
I M P O R TA N T  I N F O R M AT I O N 

R E C A L L  R E M I N D E R

We are still looking for  
Norcold® 4-door refrigerators  

without a Recall Kit  
installed after Oct. 6, 2010.

If you have one, immediately turn it off and  
call (800) 767-9101 for further information. 

See back for details 



12 0 0

Norcold® issued a Recall in October of 2010 to address a 
dangerous condition in ALL 12-cubic-foot refrigerators, 
including 1200, 1201, 1210 and 1211 models. We are in the 
process of locating and retrofitting recalled refrigerators with  
a new safety device at no charge to you.
Even if your 12-cubic-foot refrigerator was retrofitted as part 
of a previous Recall, it is necessary to have it retrofitted again 
to minimize the risk of injury or death due to fire.
These refrigerators can cause a fire resulting in property damage, 
injury or death if this new safety device is not installed.
To determine if your refrigerator  
is on recall:
1. �First locate the Root  

Model Number and see  
if it is one of the recalled  
Models (1200, 1201,  
1210 or 1211):
All Norcold refrigerators have  
an identification panel with model number on the inside of the 
refrigerator door, upper right side. If it is a recalled Model, then...

4-Door Models: 1200, 1201, 1210 & 1211 equipped with 
Cooling Unit serial numbers between 700000-13085759.

Please Take Immediate Action

For more information, contact (800) 767-9101 or www.Norcold.com/Recall

2. �Find the Cooling Unit Serial Number to see  
if it is one of the recalled serial numbers 
(between 7000000 and 13085759):
Remove the refrigerator’s intake vent cover on the exterior 
of the vehicle to find the cooling unit’s serial number,  
in plain sight on the unit’s lower right, as shown here.
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